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In dance this week we finished, performed and recorded our routines. The theme of 
our dance this term was rubbish and recycling, 
linking to our project by considering the space 
junk surrounding our planet. All groups 
demonstrated excellent teamwork, musicality 
and synchronisation. The final performances 
have been uploaded to Google Classroom for 
you to enjoy at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas party: We will be having our class Christmas party on Thursday 17th 
December. Please send in a small, named party plate of food for a snack during the 
afternoon.  

As we have been unable to hold our usual Christmas service at the church, on 
Monday, we filmed a short ‘Nativity’ performance with the Year 6s, singing a few 
songs. Once the videos have been joined together, the final film will be posted on 
Google Classroom for you to all watch at home. 


